
From:   

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 2:51 PM 
To: Newell Channa 

Cc: jan.meekcoms@fib.org 
Subject:  Channa.newell@state.or.us 

 
  
Dear  Channa, 

 
Sorry that I am not in town to help. first I have heard of this new regulation. No wonder small business do 
even start or want to expand with all the hurdles the regulators impose. Most small business hire a lot of 
younger employees who could be transit. change often. If anyone can file a lien, the owner would be busy 
with these regulations and all the others,that take time away form serving customers. 
     This and others like the Spotted Owl regulation killed Oregons Biggest Industry,  thanks Robert Corey 
  
    I owned and operated  
Bobs 19 cent Hamburgers from 1956 to 1990 and all the rgulations make it difficult  to imposible for small 
business. I am now 93.  robert corey vacationing in california 
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